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June 2022 

Last Alarm 

 

Bart Harris 
February 22 

 

 

Guy St James 
March 20, 2022 

 

 

Mike Yakubowski 
March 25, 2022 

 

 

Don Sindrey 
March 28, 2022 

 

 

Gary Bartlett 
June 15, 2022 

 

 

Paul Dickinson 
July 13, 2022 

 
 

Retiring Members 

Alex Robinson (Apr)  Grant Halsey (Apr)  Paul Buffett (May) 
Tim Rankin (May)  John Pawlik (May)  Leo Cascioli (May) 

David Forster (June)  Michael McNally (July)  David Marcantonio (July) 
     
  Form 55 Submissions   

Rob Conti (Jan 23)  Kevin Hodges (Jan 23)  Dave Bendia (Jan 23) 
Wayne Triemstra (Jan 23)     
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H.P.F.F.A Pensioners Banquet 

The H.P.F.F.A., IAFF, Local 288 Pensioner’s Banquet will be held on October 19, 2022 at the 

Michaelangelo Banquet Centre, 1555 Upper Ottawa Street. Due to the attendance limitation by the 

banquet facility, total attendance will be limited to 300 which includes pensioners, active fire fighter, Local 

288 Executives and invited guests. Register Early. Find registration details at 

www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca . Pensioners that arrive at the banquet center without a reservation may 

be denied admission 

HFD Pensioners Association B.B.Q 

The HFDPA Executive are actively planning a BBQ for September 15, 2022 at the Copetown Lions Park 

in Copetown, ON. 

Volunteers are needed. Please contact Mike Jackson at (905) 525-0153/ 

Details and registration information will follow at a later date. 

 

 

Roberts Rules of Order 

The Constitution proposal for the HFD Pensioners Association to adopt Roberts Rules of Order for the 

Association at the June 2022 meeting was tabled to be brought forward for a vote at the September 2022 

meeting. A webpage is being prepared for members to acquaint themselves with Roberts Rules of Order, 

prior to the meeting. The expected posting date will be August 1, 2022 

Last Alarm Notifications 

At the June 2022 meeting there was a proposal that whenever there was a posting regarding the Last 

Alarm posting for an HFDPA member, that the notification be circulated to Dormant HFDPA email 

subscribers. Dormant members that do not have email will not be notified except by general website 

announcement. 

 

http://www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca/

